MEMORANDUM

TO: Kenneth Dentice, Director of Building and Inspections

Laurie Haake, Owner of Family Dog Center

FROM: Lawrence J. Kirch, City Planner

CC: Jason Hansen, Building and Inspections Department

DATE: March 21, 2006

SUBJECT: Plan Commission Approval of Building Expansion Plans for

Family Dog Center – Lot 20, Airport Industrial Park

Dear Ken and Ms. Haake,

Please be advised that the City Plan Commission approved the building expansion plans for the Family Dog Center located on Lot 20 of the Airport Industrial Park.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.